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Date: Sunday, April 02, 2017 2:51:59 PM

Honorable Committee Members:

Please send the subject bills out of your committee with a "do pass" recommendation. This will allow citizens a say
in their local communities. Historically, annexations votes have passed and the process often insured that the
proposals represented responsible growth.

I have farmed in Washington County for 40 years and hope to do so in the future. These bills will continue the
system of planned urban growth that minimizes using prime farmland unnecessarily
or before it's needed. Please don't let developers take away our rights.

Wendy Mortensen
17845 NW Solberger Rd.
North Plains, OR 97133
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